
GLENCORE response 27/1/23 (to BHRRC)

Thank you for reaching out to us.  Please see our statement in relation to our activities in Russia,

which may help address some of the points raised in the letter.  In particular, please note that our

interest in Rosneft is 0.57%, not 57% as stated in the letter.

 

I hope you find this information helpful.

https://www.glencore.com/media-and-insights/news/completion-of-review-of-russian-business-activities

